From: Tim Hanigan <timhanigan@adcsd.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 5:39 PM

To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: [EXT] HP24-001 - Letter on Behalf of the Aberdeen Development Corporation

Please see the attached letter on behalf of the Aberdeen Development Corporation.

Tim Hanigan

Chief Executive Officer

Aberdeen Development Corporation
0:605.229.5335 | C: 605.216.8837

506 South Main Street

Aberdeen, SD 57401

/ timhanigan@adcsd.com
adcsd.com




